
LA RUE BOARD OF PUBLIC AFFAIRS 
March Minutes 

The La Rue Board of Public Affairs met in regular session March 17, 2025.  Present were board members 
Diane Evans and Doug Shawver.  Also present was Clerk Mary Price and Maintenance Supervisor Tyler 
Howell.  Visitors: None 

The financial report – Diane Evans made a motion to approve the bills with a second by Doug Shawver, 
motion passed.  Diane Evans made a motion to approve the meeting minutes with a second by Doug 
Shawver, motion passed.   

Old Business – 
Diane Evans reported that she reached out to Phil Wright to get a status on the pump station parts.  At 
this point no updates were available.   
 
Tyler Howell reported that Ben Schwaderer still has not completed the trimming at the lagoons.  The 
Board would like Tyler to make contact with Ben to get the work completed.   
 
The Village has the new laptop and the billing software along with the new Versoin10 has been installed.  
Creative Technologies will be opening the portal for customers to create accounts soon and then 
customers will be given the information.   
 
New Business –  
None 

 
 
Motion to adjourn by Doug Shawver.  


